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DISTRICT -2 OFFICE
‘NORTH KING STREET, NORTHAMPTON 01060

July 16, 1973

e AL g,

SUBJECT: Traffic - Leverett

Houte 6

W

Mr. Robert T. Tlerney, P, E.

Chief Engineer <

- 4 ,

. Massachusette Department of Public Works : ’,/)t
100 Nashuz Strest

Boston, Massachusetis 0211k

Dear Sir: ; : ////

As was rOQLesteJ Lw Mr. Cantene in his corre&pondence of May 15,

1973 we have made a field study of vehicle speeds on Route AR

o Staks ::u“,~d, s e Town of Leverett. The delpy <x fiilhu
wed by the recently completed reeurfaclng

of this highwey. A% the same time the pavement markings were

changed from threes Janes to two.

+- Ly

L Sl G ut.l\.:\u{_J.L;D Wit OO

Enclosed are speed digtribution sheets and a sketch of the
highway on whiech ore noted the existing speed zones and the
1ocat10“3 and resuli f all radar speed checks taken. As can
be seen from thAS s the preveiling speed patteins conform
closely to the present posted speeds.,

Baged on these studies and ‘on the absence of any umasual hazards
on this highway, we cznnot recommend lowering the limits on this
section cof highway.

Very truly yours,

/La/

FRANCIS +
District
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